
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for December 2023 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday December 20, 2023. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved twenty-one new members. 
 

2. All-BC bid from Salmon Arm Dog Agility Club at the Salmon Arm Fairgrounds May 31 - June 
2, 2024, was approved. 

 
3. Diana Raghunandan was offered a healthcare provider position on the 2024 National Team. 

Teri O’Neill was appointed as coach to the 2024 National Team. 
 

4. Number of sections required for the broad jump was standardized to be the same 
independent of material. 
 

5. The Board accepted the recommendation from the Equipment and Safety Committee 
to drop the height of the tire by one (1) jump height for each division/category (with 
the exception of the 4” dog height) starting July 1, 2024. 

 
6. Tugging in the ring before the start and after the end of the run will be allowed without 

penalty. The item (leash or toy attached to leash) may not be carried on the person 
during the run. Sealed food containers will be allowed in FEO runs but may not be 
opened to feed the dog during the run. Effective July 1, 2024 

 

A separate, closed, discussion was held to discuss the bids for the 2024 Nationals 
Championships. 
The 2024 National Championships will be hosted by The Agility Connection and held 15-18 
August 2024 in Maxville, Ontario. 
 

 
 


